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  Bone Appétit Carolyn Haines,2011-05-24 In the
midst of a cook-off at a posh spa in Mississippi,
southern PI Sarah Booth Delaney gets embroiled in
a juicy murder when the beauty contest/cook-off's
top contender gets poisoned.
  The Sarah Booth Delaney Series, Books 8-10
Carolyn Haines,2015-04-14 Carolyn Haines
consistently charms readers with her award-winning
series starring Sarah Booth Delaney, a southern
belle and private investigator from Zinnia,
Louisiana, who can be as down home or as high-
class as she needs to be to catch a killer. Here
together for the first time in a fabulous eBook
bundle are three of Haines's popular Sarah Booth
novels: WISHBONES Southern gal Sarah Booth Delaney
packs up her hound dog and her P.I. business and
sets off for Hollywood to take a shot at stardom.
But it's not long before rivalries flare,
mysterious accidents occur, and the leading lady
finds herself in some steamy tabloids without
turning up in a single frame of film. GREEDY BONES
Sarah Booth is in Hollywood when she hears that
her best friend's husband is on his deathbed back
home in Mississippi-and he's not the only one.
With the whole town in crisis, Sarah Booth drops
everything to stop the outbreak and save the only
place she's ever called home. BONE APPETIT Sarah
Booth is recovering from a personal tragedy at a
posh spa, where there's a beauty contest/cook-off
occurring. Sarah Booth finds watching the
backbiting great fun-until the heated competition
boils over, the top contender is poisoned, and the
prime suspect hires Sarah Booth to clear her name.
  Greedy Bones Carolyn Haines,2009-07-07 Haines's
delightful series returns to its Southern roots
when a deadly virus threatens Sarah Booth
Delaney's Mississippi hometown.
  Bonefire of the Vanities Carolyn
Haines,2012-06-19 Southern PI Sarah Booth Delaney
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searches for a missing wealthy socialite and a
shady psychic in the 12th in Haines' charming
series.
  Wishbones Carolyn Haines,2009-06
  Them Bones Carolyn Haines,2009-01-21 Meet Sarah
Booth Delaney, an unconventional Southern belle
whose knack for uncovering the truth is about to
make her the hottest detective in Zinnia,
Mississippi . . . if it doesn't make her the
deadest. No self-respecting lady would allow
herself to end up in Sarah Booth’s situation.
Unwed, unemployed, and over thirty, she’s flat
broke and about to lose the family plantation. Not
to mention being haunted by the ghost of her
great-great-grandmother’s nanny, who never misses
an opportunity to remind her of her sorry state—or
to suggest a plan of action, like ransoming her
friend’s prize pooch to raise some cash. But soon
Sarah Booth’s walk on the criminal side leads her
deeper into unladylike territory, and she’s hired
to solve a murder. Did gorgeous, landed Hamilton
Garrett V really kill his mother twenty years ago?
And if so, what is Sarah Booth doing falling for
this possible murderer? When she asks one too many
questions and a new corpse turns up, she is
suddenly a suspect herself . . . and Sarah Booth
finds that digging up the bones of the past could
leave her rolling over in her grave.
  Buried Bones Carolyn Haines,2008-12-24 Private
investigation isn’t on the list of a southern
belle's most desirable accomplishments—but it’s
saved Sarah Booth Delaney's Delta homestead. Now
all she has to cope with is its bossy antebellum
ghost who is determined to save Sarah—from
spinsterhood. Then comes the perfect social
occasion: Lawrence Ambrose's dinner party. . . .
Ambrose, once a famous man of southern letters, is
planning a comeback: a delicious tell-all with a
bitchy ex-model as his “biographer.” As he taunts
his dinner guests with the news that his book will
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blow the lid off Zinnia’s darkest secrets, it
becomes plain that each and every guest has a
secret—and wants Ambrose to keep it. When the
morning-after mess includes a bloody corpse and
the manuscript of the biography disappears, Sarah
Booth goes digging for answers. But many who hold
them are six feet under—or soon will be—and if she
doesn’t tread carefully, she could join them any
day now. . . .
  Smarty Bones Carolyn Haines,2013-05-21 Professor
Olive Twist has come to Zinnia, Mississippi to
study a mysterious grave wherein lies the Lady in
Red, a perfectly preserved and stunningly
beautiful but unnamed and unclaimed body. Olive
claims she can not only identify the corpse, she
can also prove the woman's scandalous role in the
nation's history. Olive takes it a step too far,
though, when she starts connecting elite Zinnia
families with the same scandal. Dander up,
Zinnia's society ladies know only one way to
handle Olive: they call on the private
investigative services of Sarah Booth Delaney. But
Olive's real agenda is clear as Mississippi mud,
and when Sarah Booth discovers a present-day dead
body, she knows there's more than just family
pride and Southern heritage at stake. If she can't
find the murderer and fast, it might just be Sarah
Booth's life on the line next. Carolyn Haines
pulls out all the stops in Smarty Bones, the next
charming, sassy, Southern-fried Sarah Booth
Delaney mystery.
  Smarty Bones Carolyn Haines,2013-05-21 When a
contentious professor makes claims about the
identity of a woman found in a mysterious
Mississippi grave and implicates wealthy Zinnia
families of having ties to a related scandal,
Sarah Booth Delaney is hired by a group of society
ladies to clear their names only to discover
another body in the professor's hotel room. By the
award-winning author of Bonefire of the Vanities.
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  Crossed Bones Carolyn Haines,2004-02-03 In rich,
atmospheric mysteries set against the backdrop of
modern-day Mississippi, Carolyn Haines has given
the southern belle a brilliantly hip makeover. Now
Haines and her unforgettable heroine, Sarah Booth
Delaney, are back with a tale about skeletons in
closets--and elsewhere. Crossed Bones Sarah Booth
Delaney is no ordinary P.I. A born-and-bred
Mississippi belle, she struggles to hold on to her
family’s plantation and keeps up a running
conversation with the ghost of her great-great-
grandmother’s nanny, a busybody who decks herself
out in a stunning new outfit every day--and
schemes to save Sarah Booth from spinsterhood. Not
one to wait around for a white knight, Sarah takes
on the kind of cases no one else will touch. Like
trying to exonerate a man accused of murdering
Sunflower County’s most popular musician. The two
men met in prison: Ivory Keys, a gifted black
blues pianist, and Scott Hampton, a rich white boy
turned racist. Somewhere between the two men, a
spark was lit. And by the time he came out of the
joint, Scott Hampton had not only renounced his
racist ways, he had learned to play a blues guitar
that made grown women go weak in the knees. So why
did Scott plunge a steel shank into his mentor’s
chest? Ivory’s widow doesn’t think he did, and
she’s paid Sarah Booth to prove it. No easy task,
especially since the delicate racial harmony of
Sunflower County is threatening to come undone
under the heat of Sarah Booth’s investigation. For
a woman feeling a little heat of her own--
navigating between a rich, available businessman,
a married lawman with a waffling heart, and the
sexy bluesman who is angling to become much more
than her client--this case is taking dangerous
twists. A town’s slumbering passions have awakened
with a jolt, a matchmaking ghost is dressed up
like Jackie O, and Sarah Booth is caught between
her need to know the truth and the consequences it
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will have on her town--and on her life. With
riveting suspense and a sparkling cast of
unforgettable characters, Carolyn Haines has woven
a rich portrait of a part of America grappling
with its past, its illusions, and its hopes.
Crossed Bones is the most dazzling work yet from a
uniquely gifted writer.
  Bones of a Feather Carolyn Haines,2012-03-27 A
missing ruby necklace worth $4 million makes for
high stakes for PI Sarah Booth Delaney when its
wealthy owner is also snatched up, in the latest
charming southern mystery from the author of
Wishbones. Martin's Press.
  Bone to Be Wild Carolyn Haines,2015-05-19 Sara
Booth Delaney investigates when a blues musician
and former fling has his life threatened prior to
hosting a Halloween ball in New Orleans. By the
author of Booty Bones.
  Hallowed Bones Carolyn Haines,2005-01-25 The
southern Delta has never been more exhilarating,
evocative, and wickedly funny than in the
mysteries of Carolyn Haines. Now she takes readers
on another rollicking ride across the Mississippi
cotton fields and into the glamour of New
Orleans…as P.I. Sarah Booth Delaney follows a
winding trail of murder and deception into a world
where ghosts make fashion statements—and where one
person’s miracle is another person’s mayhem. The
leaves of the calendar may be shedding faster than
the sycamores on her family’s decaying Mississippi
plantation, but thirty-something southern belle
Sarah Booth Delaney isn’t ready to sing the blues.
Not when she’s got a thriving detective agency and
the outspoken, outrageously attired ghost of her
great-great-grandmother’s nanny to keep her on her
toes. But the matchmaking phantom may have the
last word on motherhood when Sarah Booth takes on
the controversial case of an accused baby killer.
Although Doreen Mallory’s been arrested for
feeding sleeping pills to her ten-week-old
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daughter, no one could accuse her of lacking
faith. A healer who, tragically, couldn’t save her
own baby girl, born with multiple birth defects,
Doreen has her own crosses to bear. While the
local law seems convinced of Doreen’s guilt, Sarah
Booth isn’t so sure. But why is Doreen reluctant
to talk about the men in her life? Like the
televangelist who stands to lose a lot more than
his flock. Or the married politician with family
ties to the Mob. Either of them could be little
Rebekah’s father; either of them could also be her
killer. With Halloween approaching and her own
personal life up for grabs, Sarah Booth could use
a little faith healing herself. Torn between a
married sheriff and an old flame who’s literally
sweeping her off her feet, she’d better be
prepared for the fallout of her most unpopular
case yet. Justice may not stand a ghost of a
chance as a decades-old secret explodes,
unleashing a storm of fury on Sarah Booth and all
those she loves. Witty, suspenseful, and featuring
a cast of memorable characters, Hallowed Bones is
a riveting tale of faith, murder, and maternal
love. It is Carolyn Haines’s most accomplished
novel yet.
  Dear Reader Cathy Rentzenbrink,2020-09-17 From
the Sunday Times bestselling author of The Last
Act of Love, Cathy Rentzenbrink's Dear Reader is
the ultimate love letter to reading and to finding
the comfort and joy in stories. 'Exquisite' -
Marian Keyes, author of Grown Ups 'A warm,
unpretentious manifesto for why books matter’ -
Sunday Express Growing up, Cathy Rentzenbrink was
rarely seen without her nose in a book and read in
secret long after lights out. When tragedy struck,
it was books that kept her afloat. Eventually they
lit the way to a new path, first as a bookseller
and then as a writer. No matter what the future
holds, reading will always help. A moving, funny
and joyous exploration of how books can change the
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course of your life, packed with recommendations
from one reader to another.
  A Patriot's History of the United States Larry
Schweikart,Michael Patrick Allen,2004-12-29 For
the past three decades, many history professors
have allowed their biases to distort the way
America’s past is taught. These intellectuals have
searched for instances of racism, sexism, and
bigotry in our history while downplaying the
greatness of America’s patriots and the
achievements of “dead white men.” As a result,
more emphasis is placed on Harriet Tubman than on
George Washington; more about the internment of
Japanese Americans during World War II than about
D-Day or Iwo Jima; more on the dangers we faced
from Joseph McCarthy than those we faced from
Josef Stalin. A Patriot’s History of the United
States corrects those doctrinaire biases. In this
groundbreaking book, America’s discovery,
founding, and development are reexamined with an
appreciation for the elements of public virtue,
personal liberty, and private property that make
this nation uniquely successful. This book offers
a long-overdue acknowledgment of America’s true
and proud history.
  The Closer I Get Paul Burston,2019-05-11 A
compulsive, disturbingly relevant, twisty and
powerful psychological, social-media thriller ...
NUMBER ONE BESTSELLER 'Brilliantly twisty. I loved
it' Lisa Jewell 'Another dark banger from the
Orenda Books stable... A brilliant, twisty cat-
and-mouse book about fandom and obsession' Erin
Kelly 'Effortlessly readable, intensely chilling.
That ending floored me' Chris Whitaker
***LONGLISTED for the Guardian's Not the Booker
Prize*** ___________________ Tom is a successful
author, but he's struggling to finish his novel.
His main distraction is an online admirer, Evie,
who simply won't leave him alone. Evie is smart,
well read and unstable; she lives with her father
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and her social-media friendships are not only her
escape, but everything she has. When she's hit
with a restraining order, her world is turned
upside down, and Tom is free to live his life
again, to concentrate on writing. But things
aren't really adding up. For Tom is distracted but
also addicted to his online relationships, and
when they take a darker, more menacing turn, he
feels powerless to change things. Because maybe he
needs Evie more than he's letting on. A
compulsive, disturbingly relevant, twisty and
powerful psychological thriller, The Closer I Get
is also a searing commentary on the fragility and
insincerity of online relationships, and the
danger that can lurk just one like' away...
___________________ 'This book will make you
rethink your social media obsession. Dangerous
from page one, lit by bursts of black humour,
ultimately honest about the frailty of ego and the
masks we all wear. Terrifically readable' Sarah
Hilary So good. Such brilliant characters. Great
premise and a thrilling read' Nina Pottell, Prima
'A sucker-punch of a twist that took my breath
away! Absurdly gripping, and enough to unnerve
anyone who has ever spent any time online' Angela
Clarke 'As perfect a thriller as you'll read all
year' Caz Frear 'A gripping ride through the
heartlands of need and hurt. Even at his most
thrilling, Paul Burston never loses his sense of
real pain and suffering' Philip Hensher
'Chillingly recognisable. A delicious tour de
force' Alex Marwood 'Compelling, creepy and
completely believable' Mel McGrath 'Dark, devious
and with a growing sense of dread' Neil Broadfoot
'Brilliantly written, tense and compelling' Amanda
Jennings 'Dark twisty fiction at its very best'
SJI Holliday 'One of the best books you'll read
this year' Ed James 'Unsettling. Taut. Menacing.
Burston puts the killer into killer twist'
Jonathan Harvey 'Witty and insightful' Susie Boyt
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'Brilliant, chilling, totally awesome writing'
Miranda Dickinson 'An absolute stunner... with a
deliciously twisted ending' Lisa Hall 'The book is
a masterpiece in sustained suspense and smart
literate contemporary horror. Bravo Mr Burston'
Derek Farrell 'Very easy to read, certainly keeps
you hooked in with plenty of twists. I suspect it
will be a big read this summer' Fiona Sharp 'It's
about a gay novelist who becomes the target of an
online stalker and is dark, thought-provoking, and
totally riveting. As comebacks go, it's on a par
with Madonna bursting out of a giant disco ball in
a pink leotard!’ Matt Cain ‘Gripped and terrified
by Paul Burston’s new novel, bloody hell!!!’ Rowan
Coleman
  Jingle Bones Carolyn Haines,2015-10-13 Jingle
Bones, an e-original Christmas story featuring
Mississippi PI Sarah Booth Delaney, offers all the
Southern charm and zany adventure Carolyn Haines's
fans have come to expect--and more. Sarah Booth
just wants the perfect Christmas holiday. Even
with the dissolution of her engagement, she
refuses to lose her Christmas spirit. But when
Theodora Prince--an ex classmate and current
Pastor's wife--comes calling with a year-old case
and cash upfront, Sarah Booth must find the truth
about the boys who ruined last year's Christmas
pageant in time to stop them from doing it again.
  Guru Bones Carolyn Haines,2017-03-14 In GURU
BONES, beloved author Carolyn Haines returns to
Zinnia, Mississippi, in a short mystery that will
delight fans and new readers alike. Southern-
belle-turned-PI Sarah Booth Delaney is
unenthusiastic at best when her friends rope her
into attending a health food and lifestyle
seminar. Priya Karsan, an internationally known
activist, is in Zinnia for a lecture. But the
lecture takes a turn for the deadly when there's a
body discovered in the venue's kitchen. As Sarah
Booth and her partner at the Delaney Detective
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Agency, Tinkie Richmond, tackle the case, Sarah
Booth quickly realizes there's a lot more to Priya
and her activism than meets the eye.
  BRIDESHEAD REVISITED;THE SACRED AND PROFANE
MEMORIES OF CAPTAIN CHARLES RYDER Evelyn
Waugh,2023-06-01
  The Darkling R. B. Chesterton,2013-04-02 The
“spellbinding tale” of an Alabama family and a
troubled teenage orphan: “eloquent evidence that
Southern storytelling is indeed a very special art
form” (The New York Times Book Review). In the
1940s, Coden, Alabama was a hideaway for movie
stars—an isolated playground tucked among live
oaks and placid bay waters where pleasure and vice
could be indulged. By the summer of 1974 Coden's
glamour has faded, but it doesn't bother Mimi
Bosarge, who is just happy to have a job as a
live-in tutor with the wealthiest family in town,
the Hendersons. When the Hendersons generously
open their arms to Annie, a troubled teenager with
no recollection of her past, Mimi's greatest
concern is creating a curriculum for the family's
new ward. But it soon becomes obvious that
something is wrong. Annie seems suspiciously savvy
for her young age, and Mimi can't quell the
unnerving sense that there is something malicious
about the waiflike beauty.
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